NEW YORK CITY o
. e Department of Transportation

4 w | Ydanis Rodriguez, Commissioner

January 14, 2022

Susan Stetzer

District Manager
Community Board 3
59 East 4 Street

New York, NY 10003

Dear Ms. Stetzer:

I am writing to inform you that we have received an application for a bus stop from ACADEMY
EXPRESS L.L.C. The proposed location is on Avenue C at East 12 Street, NE corner. We are asking
for comments from the Community Board on this proposed inter-city bus stop within 45 days of the date
of this letter. Below are the details.

Name of Bus Company: ACADEMY EXPRESS L.L.C.
Location Requested: On Avenue C @ East 12 Street, NE CORNER.
Destination: NYU Shuttle
Number of Pick-ups/Drop Offs: Mon-Thurs, 9:03 AM, 9:53 AM, 10:33AM.
Current Parking Regulation: Bus Stop No Standing, Propose to establish a new bus company
at existing MTA bus stop for M9.
Contact: Jill Wiggins

111 Paterson Avenue

Hoboken, NJ 07030

jdwiggins@academybus.com

(201) 420-7000 x 2351

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you in advance for your input on this proposed bus
stop.

Sincerely,

Edward F.Pincar Jr.
Manbhattan Borough Commissioner

NYC Department of Transportation

Office of the Manhattan Borough Commissioner
59 Maiden Lane, 37" Floor, New York, NY 10038
T:212.839.6210 F:212.839.6285
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